
 

 

 

 

 

22nd April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Y1 PHONICS CHECK INFORMATION LIVE MEETING  
THURSDAY 6TH MAY AT 6.00PM VIA ZOOM 

 
Although the formal Year 1 Phonics check has been cancelled this year, we think the 

information this check gives us in planning the children’s next steps is really helpful.  

Therefore, we will complete the check internally during week commencing Monday 7th June 

and we will share the outcome with you. 

We would like to invite you to a virtual meeting on Thursday 6th May at 6.00pm. This meeting 
will look at the Phonics check in more detail and provide you with useful websites and apps 
which can be used at home to help your child prepare for this check.  

We will also share information and ideas about how you can support your child at home with 
their learning in writing, reading and maths during the coming months, ready for their 
transition into Year 2.  

We would encourage as many of you as possible to join this meeting which you can access 
from the following Zoom link: 
https://zoom.us/j/96500567638?pwd=RGpoNU9ZbWY1clNWM2ExaFh6OWx5Zz09  
 
Topic: Year 1 Parents Meeting 
Time: May 6, 2021 06:00PM 
 
Join Zoom Meeting: 
Meeting ID: 965 0056 7638 
Passcode: Vu31QK 
 
Please advise us whether you intend/do not intend to join the meeting by completing the 
very short form using this link by the end of the school day on Friday 30th April. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Miss Evans    Mrs Hayden 

https://zoom.us/j/96500567638?pwd=RGpoNU9ZbWY1clNWM2ExaFh6OWx5Zz09
https://forms.office.com/r/7dK1wRikA5

